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23 June 2023 
 

Skegness Academy: Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
 
 

To the parents of our Year 7 students 
 

I am writing to invite you to Year 7 Parents’ Evening, running from 4:00 pm to 6:30 pm on 
Thursday 29 June at Skegness Academy.  

Your child will be issued with appointment cards by the year team next week and we 
encourage you to support us in making sure they fill these in with their teachers so that the 
evening can run smoothly for you.  

Miss Jones and I will be based in A48 on the English corridor from 4:30pm onwards and 
we will speak to any of you who would like to discuss your child’s pastoral care or their 
progress in English and History if I am their teacher, on an on-demand basis.  

I will not be taking appointments for discussions with the year team as I would like to 
facilitate as many conversations as possible, be they short or long.  

I am looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 29 June. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Wells 
Head of Year 

 

 


